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Background: 
 
Landfill Leachate: 
 
The leachate facility is running well. An inspection of the Landfill and Leachate site was 
conducted by the MECP on October 30th. The main focus of the inspection was on the landfill 
and monitoring aspects of the site. We are currently awaiting the follow up report from the 
MECP.  
 
 
Nobel Water: 
 
The system is performing well. Annual document reviews and the internal audit have been 
completed for the DWQMS. The external audit is currently in progress. The fall hydrant flushing 
program has been successfully completed. 
 
 
Crawford Septic: 
 
We are currently awaiting the report from the MECP inspection conducted in October. 
Additionally, I requested a letter of support from our MECP Compliance Officer to assist the 
Municipality with a funding application for the rehabilitation/reconstruction of the septic system. 
The letter has since been received, and we greatly appreciate the support provided. 
 
 
Recommendation:  
Landfill Leachate: 
No further action required. 
  
Nobel Water: 
No further action required. 
  
Crawford Septic: 
No further action required. 


